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   A message from Mrs Atherton  

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs 
Holmes who got married in the    

summer holidays. 

 They had the best wedding ever and 
both looked fabulous! 

I would like to introduce the newest member of Team 
BG! Miss Cole had her gorgeous baby girl on the 31st 
August. Olive weighed 6lb 11oz. We would all like to 
congratulate Miss Cole and we simply cannot wait to 

meet Olive for cuddles. 
 

Welcome back to school. We missed you all and are 
really excited for the new academic year. The  children 
all look super smart and are settling well into their 

new classes. Please let us know if you need anything 
at all. 

One of our school priorities is attendance so please 
help us by getting the children to school on time and 

not taking holidays in term time. Thank you. 

Important Notices: 
 

 We have a child in school with a 
serious nut allergy. Please do not 

send any food items containing 
nuts into school 

 Please can we ask that long hair 
is tied up to try to prevent the 
dreaded nits! 

 Please see the homework letter 
which was sent out this week. It 
really helps your child if they read 
regularly at home 

 The children will need PE kits in 
school as each class does PE at 
least twice a week 

 Please encourage children to have 
water in water bottles 

Thank you! 



 

  
 

 

 Excellent Extreme Reading! 
 
 
 
 



 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception): 100%  
   
Hares (Year 1/2): 99%     
            
Owls (Year 3/4): 93%           
 
Badgers (Year 4/5): 98%       
 
Foxes (Year 5/6): 97%        
 
Whole School:  97% 

 

The winning class this week are: 
 
 

 
 

 

We have had so much 
fun being outside in the 

Forest this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon 19th September: Bank holiday 

Mon 19th September: Y6 Residential to 

Robin Wood 

Fri 23rd September: Y6 visit Vale of 

York 

Tue 27th September: Vale of York open 

evening 

Thurs 20th Oct: Open evening for new 

starters (Reception Sep 2023) 

Fri 21st October: Break up for half 

term 

Mon 31st October: Back to school 

 

 

 


